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June 23, 2023 
 

Notice: Official GED Test Price Increase 

GED Testing Service LLC informed the Arizona Department of Education-Adult Education 

Services, of a price increase for the Official GED Test that will take effect on August 1st, 2023. In 

Arizona, the passing of the GED Tests is the most popular pathway to earn an AZ High School 

Equivalency (HSE) Diploma.  

The new fee per each of the four subtests will increase by six dollars ($6.00), for a total of 

forty-one dollars ($41.00) per subtest. This new fee includes the five-dollar ($5.00) state 

administrative fee. 

The price increase is only applicable to individuals who register for in-person testing, and will 

not affect the current fees for individuals who register for online proctoring of the GED Test.  

This is the first price increase by GED Testing Service LLC, since 2014, when the GED Tests 

transitioned to computer-based testing. 

Please note: The current fee for taking the Arizona Civics Test through GED.com will not be 

increased at this time.  

 

Sincerely, 

Beverly Wilson 

Beverly Wilson  
Deputy Associate Superintendent/State Director of Adult Education 
Arizona Department of Education 
Adult Education Services 
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